Kailua Television LLC hereby withdraws its request for an extension of the reimbursement submission
deadline. Pursuant to the FCC’'s Reimbursement FAQ dated August 12, 2021, Kailua Television LLC
understands that the Commission may re-open KKAI's Form 399 if Kailua Television LLC incurs third
party expenses to respond to Commission inquiries other than requests for proof of payment.



